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Vision Screening at CRA 
Vision Screening will be conducted on Tuesday, October 22nd for students in Kindergarten, 1st, 3rd and 
5th grades.  If you have a 2nd, 4th or 6th grader and would like to have your child screened, please 
contact Holli Gisseman, hgisseman@canyonrimacademy.org by Tuesday, October 15.   
If your student wears glasses, please make sure they wear them to the screening on Oct. 22nd.  
 

Halloween at CRA 
Halloween will be celebrated on Thursday, October 31st.  The Halloween parade will begin 
at 8:45 and weave throughout the school.  Chairs will be set up in the multipurpose 
room and front hall for parents and visitors to watch the parade.  
Students are encouraged to dress in costume, following a few rules for children’s safety: 

1. Masks cannot be brought to school or worn. 
2. Pretend or real weapons are not allowed (plastic or pretend knives, sword, gun or 

anything that could be used as a weapon).  
3. Faces can be painted. 
4. Costumes must be modest. 

Children should come to school already dressed in their costume. 
Kindergarten children may stay in their costumes, but… 
1st – 6th Grade students need to bring uniform clothing to change into before lunch.   
We hope parents will join us for the parade! 
 
CRA Instagram Account 

Did you know our school has an Instagram account?  In a continuously evolving educational world, 

technology has given schools new opportunities for keeping families connected to the classroom 

and events throughout the school.  We post photo and video updates about the school regularly in 

hopes to strengthen the home-school connection.  Please follow along for information about current 

and upcoming events and activities.  If you do not have an Instagram account, we invite you to sign 

up for one to follow along.  You can acquire your own Instagram account at Instagram.com or on the 

Instagram app and then do a search for “canyonrimacademypto”. Once you find us, click on the 

“follow” button!  

LIBRARY NEWS 
A BIG THANK YOU for all the donated books during our READ AROUND THE GLOBE book drive.   
Our reading  book chain is nearly all the way around the library! 
The students who have read 3 books or more are now putting book donations into our shipping 
boxes.  We have 3 different places we are sending books - A new school library in Washington 
County,  a Refugee Center and an Early Childhood center.   KEEP ON READING !!! 
Thank you,  Miss Alyson -  School Librarian. 
 

Wear Your Jackets 

We are anticipating that the boiler will be off for the morning hours tomorrow (Tuesday 

morning) for yearly maintenance.  Students (particularly in the lower grades) should come 

prepared…plan on wearing a sweatshirt or sweater during class in the morning in case it’s a 

little cooler.    

mailto:hgisseman@canyonrimacademy.org


 
CALENDAR 
Tuesday, October 15: 6th Grade Field Trip to Planetarium, 8:45-12:20 
                                    Spirit Night at Café Zupas, 5:00-9:00 p.m. 
Wed., October 16:       1:15 Dismissal 
October 17 & 18:         No School, Fall Break 
Friday, October 25:     Books & Breakfast, 5th & 6th grade, 8:00 a.m. 
                                    Picture Day  
Thurs., October 31:     Halloween Parade, 8:45 a.m. 

 
 

PTO NEWSLETTER 
 

BOX TOPS 
The Box top store will be open again at lunch this Wednesday.  Send your children with their box tops to 
pick a prize from the store.  As a reminder the Box Top store will only accept box tops.  Please no cash! 
 

 
Spirit Night Out: Tuesday, October 15

th
  at Café Zupa’s in Sugarhouse from 5-9.  Come and enjoy 

dinner with friends where Zupas will donate a percentage to our school. Make sure to let them know you 
are with CRA. 
 
CRA Talent show Tryout sign ups end THIS Wednesday 16

th
. Tryout times will be posted the week of 

the 21
st
.  Remember, your child must be able to attend the rehearsals scheduled on Tuesday Nov 5

th
 and 

12
th
.  A final list of acts will be posted after tryouts outside the office window. 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

 
Books and Bagels October 25th for 5-6th grade in the multi-purpose room. 

Halloween Parade: October 31st @ 8:45 in the halls and multi-purpose room.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDS 

Girls on the Run chair- contact canyonrimpto@gmail.com 

Book fair help - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044AA4A92EA5F49-fall  

 

REMINDERS: 

 Remember to use the amazon link on the school website when purchasing products, CRA gets a 
% back. 

 Follow us on Instagram to see the everyday happenings at CRA. 

 We are still selling Wasatch Savings books $30 through the directory store AtoZconnect.com 

Thank you for all of you who are so willing to help and volunteer.  The more helping hands we have the 
faster and smoother things go.  WE ARE BETTER TOGETHER! 
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